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Calvin Zuelow

From: Jeff Simerville >
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 4:14 PM
To: House Resources
Subject: LNG project

 
 
I am writing in support of HJR 18, Rep. Costello’s resolution supporting Alaska LNG. As a physician and a 
small business owner I see everyday how much high energy costs hurt our economy.  
  
Life-saving medical equipment draws a lot of electricity. When Cook Inlet gas runs out my electricity bills 
are going to go way up, hurting my ability to invest in my business, add new health services, and hire 
more staff to keep our fellow Alaskans healthy. Alaska LNG will bring lower energy bills and thousands of 
jobs that our state desperately needs to turn around out migration.  
  
Alaska LNG is the brightest spot on Alaska’s economic horizon and the legislature should be doing 
everything it can to support this game-changing project. I fully support Alaska LNG and urge the 
legislature to promptly pass this resolution.  
 
Thanks, 
Jeff Simerville 
Eagle River 
Sent from my iPhone 




